
 

  
  

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 110 – OCTOBER 22, 2024 
LETTER FROM ARCHBISHOP CHRISTIAN LEPINE 

DIOCESAN WYD 2024 
  
 

 
To Members of Parish Teams,    
To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,     
To the faithful active in their communities,    
To Members of Religious Communities,     
To Archdiocesan Staff,     
  
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
Please find below a letter from our Archbishop Christian Lépine on the 39th Diocesan World Youth 
Day. 
 
Link - Letter from Archbishop Christian Lépine  
  
In Jesus, 
 
  
Charles Langlois, PSS 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
 

    

 

 

https://diocesemontreal.org/sites/default/files/2024-10/WYD%202024-Lettre%20de%20l%20archeveque%20aux%20pretres%20et%20collaborateurs%20dans%20la%20mission%20EN.pdf

